
 
 

 
INFO-008 REV.0 

 
Deland, December 8th 2020 

 
 
To: Whom it may concern 
Re: Discontinuation of VR360 Vector Tandem Reserve 
 
 
With the introduction and upcoming 2021 release of the new Sigma II Tandem 
Reserve (SR-340 and SR-370), Uninsured United Parachute Technologies, LLC has 
received inquiries about existing VR360 Vector Tandem Reserve (VTC-xxxR) canopies 
currently used; 
 
 
Effective immediately, the VR360 Vector Tandem Reserve is discontinued as a product 
and can no longer be ordered new.  
Existing VR360s will continue as approved tandem reserve canopies, and can be 
installed, packed, and used per published manuals. Support, maintenance, and parts 
availability will remain. 
 
 
The VR360 Vector Tandem Reserve will not receive any updates to the original design, 
including weight limit, construction, line types, and attachment links. 
Any changes to the original VR360 canopy design are not permitted, supported by 
continued testing data since the original release. 
 
 
The Sigma II Tandem Reserve is a new product, to be released following separate R/D, 
testing, and certification, and can therefore not be directly compared to the legacy 
VR360 Vector Tandem Reserve design. 
 
 
 
Kenneth Gajda 
Rigging Department Manager 
Uninsured United Parachute Technologies 


